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We would like to withdraw Senate Bill 1614, entitled: AN ACT 
INCREASING THE BED CAPACITY OF THE LAS PINAS GENERAL 
HOSPITAL AND SATELLITE TRAUMA CENTER IN LAS PINAS CITY, 
METRO MANILA, FROM TWO HUNDRED (200) BEDS TO FIVE HUNDRED 
(500) BEDS, UPGRADING ITS SERVICE FACILITIES AND PROFESSIONAL 
HEALTH CARE SERVICES, AND APPROPRIATING FUNDS THEREFOR, 
which was filed on June 18, 2020.

Thank you very much.

Best regards,

ATTY. ROSA CECILIA ALFAFARA
Chief JLegislative Division 

Office 0T Senator Imee R. Marcos


